
Mitsubishi Motors Announces Its First-Half Financial Results for 
FY2024

 
 

Tokyo, October 30, 2024 – Mitsubishi Motors Corporation today announced its first-

half financial results for FY2024 (from April 1 to September 30, 2024). 
 

・Summary of financial results 

・Reference documents (Consolidated) 

・Additional information material 

・Presentation material 
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